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Friday 17th November 2023 

     Year 5 and 6 Newsletter 

What have we been learning? 

Year 5  
This week has been incredibly busy! 
On Monday, we wore odd socks, for 
‘Anti-Bullying Week’, on Wednesday 
we enjoyed an amazing pantomime 
production of Cinderella and today 
we dressed up for ‘Children in Need’ 
and raised money for a very good 
cause. Additionally, Year 5 have 
been working hard to find and 
convert equivalent fractions. We 
have been exploring how to 
effectively write a myth in English 
and in Geography, we have been 
learning about the human and 
physical features of Scandinavian 
countries, concluding with 
investigating how mountains are 
formed.  
Year 6  
We have been very busy with 

assessments in Year 6 this week. The 

children have worked very hard and 

there have been lots of improved 

score. In History, we have been 

learning what life was like for 

Victorian children. We engaged in 

role play activities to help us write 

diary entries as Victorian servants, 

miners and cotton mill workers. 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
1323 

Shakespeare 
1697 

Bannister 
1901 

Pankhurst 
1207 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

• PE kits to be in school every day. 
Year 5: Monday and Tuesday  
Year 6: Monday and Thursday  

PE kits should be brought in and left in school all week 

 
 

 

Check out our school website for more 

exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk  

 

Mathematician of the Week  
 

Owl – Alex    Robin – Ahmad 

Woodpecker – Rion Kingfisher – Muhammad 
 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

 

Come together and REACH out to stop 

bullying! 
 

 

Woodpecker 
Nikolas 

Archie L. 
Owl 

Helping at Home 

• Reading at least 3 times per week – adult to sign and 
date reading record. 

• Times Tables practice. 
 
 
 
 

Kingfisher 
Robyn 

Archie S. 
Robin 

http://www.parsloesprimary.co.uk/

